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Important Information For GS -10s and Below

The Union is pursuing a case on behalf of all employees under the Fair Labor Standards Act. 
We are trying to establish the date at which the clock for damages will start for persons at the 
GS-10 level and below.

Please check your most recent SF-50 Notification of Personnel Action form. Please send us an 
email (check your records and then just reopen this email and hit reply) with the following 
information as soon as possible:

Is Block 35 checked E or N               

Block 49 approval date is:

Thank you. In solidarity,

Carolyn Federoff, President
AFGE Council 222


